
“Stitching In Harmony” Quilt Show Guidelines 
 

General Quilt Entries 

• Each quilt should include a label attached to the backside with the name of the maker.  This is 

necessary to make sure quilts are not lost and easily identify the quilt for display.  The label can be 

sewed on or safety pinned to the quilt.  

• Each quilt should be submitted on a single-entry form and delivered in a single bag; cloth bags are 

preferable but not required; your name must be clearly visible on the outside of the bag. 

• Quilts of all sizes will be accepted; larger quilts may be folded to accommodate displays. 

• Quilts should be delivered to the April 9, 2024 CQA meeting.   

   

Personal Statement  

Each quilt entered should include a brief 50-word Personal Statement with your name, the title of your quilt 

and some reference to music…a song, a concert, any special inspiration for the quilt you are submitting for this 

show.  Consider including details of techniques, pattern choices or fabric selections.   Personal statements will 

be printed on a 4 x 6 inch show label and displayed with your quilt.    Personal statements may be emailed in 

advance to Cheryl Collart (Cheryl.collart@gmail.com) with the subject line: CQA PS and YOUR NAME.   You may 

also attach your personal statement to the entry form.   

 

CQA Workshop quilts  

Quilts submitted should have begun with a CQA Workshop and have been finished recently.  These quilts don’t 

need musical inspirations as their themes, but definitely should include the personal statement about what 

you learned and why you participated in the workshop.   Workshop quilts will be collected and coordinated by 

Vanessa Buescher (buzybcrafter@yahoo.com). 

 

CQA Block Of the Month (BOM) quilts  

Quilts submitted should have been completed as a result of participating in the BOM project.  These don’t 

need musical inspirations as their themes, but definitely should include the personal statement about what 

you learned each month, how you arranged the final quilt, etc.  Block of the Month quilts will be collected and 

coordinated by Lisa Gorski (lisagski@gmail.com). 

 

“Name That Tune” Quilt Challenge 

All CQA members are encouraged to participate in this challenge of small SQUARE quilts with a maximum size 

of 24 x 24 inches.  Each challenge quilt must include a musical symbol.  These creations should help the 

viewers ‘name a tune’ or be reminded of something musical.  Each quilt needs a 3-inch sleeve and the name of 

the maker sewn or safety pinned to the back.  Include a personal statement that references the ‘tune’.  These 

quilts will be collected by Lynne Woods (lynnerwoods@gmail.com). 

 

 

Quilts Returned to Maker 

Quilts will be returned to the maker or their designated representative following the show on Saturday, April 

20 between 5 – 6 p.m.  Any quilt not collected on that date will be available for pick up at the May 14, 2024 

CQA monthly meeting.   


